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DFI Commissioner Charles Vice Elected Treasurer of NASCUS 
National group focuses on strengthening credit unions via training, advocacy 

 
FRANKFORT, Ky. (June 8, 2022) – Charles A. Vice, commissioner of the Public Protection 
Cabinet’s Department of Financial Institutions, has been elected treasurer for the remaining 
2022-23 term of the National Association of State Credit Union Supervisors, or NASCUS. 
 
Vice is currently serving on the NASCUS Regulator Board, and as of May 31, 2022, the 
NASCUS Board elected Vice as its treasurer.  Vice previously served in leadership roles at the 
Conference of State Bank Supervisors (CSBS), including the positions of treasurer, vice-chair, 
chair-elect, and chair.  Vice also served as the chair of the CSBS Education Foundation. 
 
“NASCUS is a professional organization dedicated to promoting the state credit union system. I 
am honored to serve on the NASCUS Board with a group of highly respected state 
regulators, and I look forward to serving NASCUS as the Board Treasurer,” stated 
Commissioner Vice. 
 
Vice was appointed commissioner of the Department of Financial Institutions (DFI) in August 
2008. As the commissioner of DFI, Vice is responsible for the regulatory oversight of all 
Kentucky state-chartered financial institutions. 
 
Prior to joining DFI, Vice was an employee of the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation (FDIC) 
for 18 years.  He earned a bachelor’s degree in finance from the University of Southern 
Mississippi. He resides in Lexington, Ky. 
 

### 
 

For more than 100 years, DFI has supervised the financial services industry by examining, chartering, 
licensing and registering financial institutions, securities firms and professionals operating in Kentucky. 
DFI protects Kentuckians’ financial interests by maintaining a stable financial industry, continuing effective 
and efficient regulatory oversight, promoting consumer confidence, and encouraging economic 

opportunities. Find more here: http://kfi.ky.gov.  

 
NASCUS advocates for a strong and healthy state credit union system, and whose members include 
state regulatory agencies, credit unions, credit union leagues, and organizations that support the state 
credit union system. 

http://kfi.ky.gov/

